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DCSD Home to an Additional National Merit
College-Sponsored Scholarship Winner

The National Merit Scholarship Corporation released the names of the fourth and final group
of winners in the 2023 National Merit Scholarship Program. Officials of each sponsor
college selected their scholarship winners from among the National Merit finalists who plan
to attend their institution. These awards provide between $500 and $2,000 annually for up
to four years of undergraduate study at the institution financing the scholarship.

Congratulations to Anna Wilding from Rock Canyon High School. Anna plans to study
aerospace engineering at Wichita State University.

In addition to college-sponsored awards, two other types of National Merit Scholarships were
offered - National Merit $2,500 scholarships and National Merit Corporate-Sponsored
scholarships. Those winners were announced earlier this year.

###

About DCSD
Douglas County School District is Colorado’s third largest school district and serves 63,000
students. Learn more at www.dcsdk12.org.
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